
 

PARKING AND CAR PARK ARRANGEMENTS 

For the safety of ALL our children, we ask that all parents note the following:  
 

• Take extreme care when driving around the streets of our school.  Child pedestrians can be 

unpredictable and unaware of your presence.  Remember, safety shouldn’t stop at the School 

gate. Children walking to and from school often must cross many roads.  It is up to us to drive 

at speeds that keep them safe, not just at the school gate, but on the whole school journey. 

 

• Please respect our neighbours by not parking across their driveways or allowing your children 

to run in their front gardens. 

 

• Please reserve the “disabled car parking” for those with permits. 

 

• Parents and carers are asked to park outside the School grounds.  On special days and 

assembly afternoons the Veron Road gates are opened for parking at the back gate. 

 
• The two car parks around the school buildings and behind the hall are reserved for 

staff only. 

 

• There is no parking in school grounds.   The bus bay directly in front of the administration 

office is for buses only – no cars to set down or pick up children from this area at any time. 

 

• On wet days be prepared, drive extra slowly and be extra patient.  Keep an umbrella in the 

car and be prepared to walk further than usual.   Continue to abide by any School parking 

restrictions 

 

• Parents and students must use the footpaths around the school when entering or leaving the 

school please do not walk across car parks with your child at any time.  “Hold your child’s 

hand” at all times. 

 
 

• Parking is never permitted at the kerb or on grass areas around the round-a-bout as sprinkler 

heads are installed. 

 


